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The recipients of the 2017 Suzanne and Stephen Weiss Presidential Fellowships are
Elisabeth McMahon, associate professor in the Department of History and Africana
Studies in the School of Liberal Arts; and Beth Wee, senior professor of practice in
the Department of Psychology and associate dean for undergraduate studies in the
School of Science and Engineering; director of the master’s and undergraduate
neuroscience programs; and adjunct faculty in the Department of Ecology and
Evolutionary Biology. Tulane University will award these fellowships at the Unified
Commencement Ceremony. (Photos by Paula Burch-Celentano)

The commencement ceremony on Saturday, May 20, will be streamed live online.
Follow Commencement 2017 on social media at #tulane17.
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